
 

 

 

05 September 2025 

 
To Whom It May Concern 

 

 
This letter is to inform that Australian Harbour International 

College has a term break (holiday period) from: 

 

September 8, 2025 – October 5, 2025 

 

(Applicable for Business, Project Management, Leadership and 

Management, Accounting, Information Technology & Health 

Science qualifications). 

For your reference, please find attached the Academic Calendar of 

2025 inclusive. 

For more information, related to this matter please do not 

hesitate to contact me at 02 9268 0085. 

 

 
Kind Regards, 

AHIC Management 



 

 

 
 

 

 


